
Diocesan Boards of Education Measure 

Fringe Event

Tuesday 11 February 2020

1.15pm Room 4

A buffet lunch will be provided

Revising the Diocesan Boards of Education Measure

The Revd Nigel Genders, Chief Education Officer, invites 
you to a General Synod fringe event to discuss the draft 
Diocesan Boards of Education Measure (draft DBE 
Measure). The draft DBE Measure updates the Diocesan 
Boards of Education Measure 1991 to reflect changes to the 
education landscape to ensure that DBEs have the range of 
functions and powers they need to enable them to play 
their part in supporting and promoting the development of 
Church schools in the future. This fringe provides you with 
the opportunity to hear more about the draft DBE 
Measure, and speak to colleagues in the Education Office 
and Legal Office about the Revision Committee’s 
amendments to it, ahead of its revision in Synod on 
Wednesday afternoon.

RSVP by 21 January 2020 to: 
Grace.Loughran@churchofengland.org

Please include any dietary requirements
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